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26 November 2020 

Dear Parents/ Guardians 

School Street Scheme – consultation responses and appeal for volunteers 

I would like to thank those parents who have responded to our consultation on the School 

Street Scheme (further information relating to the scheme is available here). 36 parents 

responded to the survey and 64% of these parents were supportive of the scheme.  We are 

delighted that the majority of responses were supportive of the scheme, however only 11% 

confirmed that they would be prepared to volunteer as a marshal.   Thank you to those of you 

who have volunteered as I appreciate that this is a big commitment. 

The current level of volunteers does not make the scheme viable.  If you interested in 

volunteering and have not yet had an opportunity to register this, please can you complete the 

form below as soon as possible and by 4pm on Monday 30 November at the latest.  Our 

aim is to work in partnership with the UTC and Alfred Sutton to create a marshal rota which 

would hopefully restrict the commitment to one session every 3 weeks, however this depends 

on the number of volunteers we can collectively secure. 

The form is available here: 

https://forms.gle/veqU4vSpH5t6dsLJ8 

We are very keen for the scheme to go ahead to improve the safety of all users of Crescent 

Road, however the scheme will only be viable if we can significantly increase the number of 

volunteer marshals across the three schools/ college on Crescent Road. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr A Johnson 

Headteacher 
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